From:

Cc: Gatwick Airport;

Subject: Re: Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Adequacy of Consultation Letter
Date: 26 July 2023 20:15:15

Attachments: image001.png

Dear Phoebe

Thank you for your email on 7th July, regarding adequacy of consultation for the Gatwick Airport
Northern Runway project.

I realise we have missed the deadline by a few days, but, on behalf of the Kingston Council I confirm
that, to the best of our knowledge, Gatwick Airport Ltd have complied with their duties to consult with
the borough under Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008, and that we have no associated
representations to make at this time.

We look forward to receiving further details on the application in due course.
Kind regards

Hannah

Hannah Harris
Lead Officer - Policy

Strategic Planning
Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames
Guildhall 2, High Street, Kingston Upon Thames, KT1 1EU

@kingston.gov.uk
W: www.kingston.gov.uk

Please note that I do not work on Fridays

On Fri, 7 Jul 2023 at 13:00, Challis, Phoebe _@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam

Please see the attached Adequacy of Consultation Letter for the proposed Gatwick Airport Northern
Runway.

The Application was submitted on Wednesday 6 July 2023, please could we have your views by 21
July 2023.

Kind Regards,

Phoebe


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kingston.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgatwickairport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C43c95674cac24d3f7f5b08db8e0ca309%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638259957145694634%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zJCK9UWx869er8%2FbhwBQ7zwOgqm2lZsgiYngbvLiSEw%3D&reserved=0
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